
31 January 2017 
 
Dear Reception Parents and Carers 
 
Join your child for a special learning session on Thursday 9 February 2017 
 
We would like to invite you to join your child for a special learning session on  
Thursday 9 February from 9.05am until 10.30am.  After dropping your child off in the 
playground please come into school via the office.     
 
The focus for our learning will be Life in a Medieval Castle.  Amongst other activities, we will 
be designing and making a Coat of Arms to be attached to a family shield.  The children 
always enjoy sharing school activities with you and I hope you will be able to come along.  It 
is a great opportunity to see how the children learn in school.   
 
First Class Stamp  
We will also be writing letters to Her Majesty The Queen at Buckingham Palace and would 
be very grateful if you could please bring a first class stamp with you.   
 
So that we can accommodate everyone comfortably in the classroom, we will have to limit 
this to one parent or other family member (grandparent/aunt/uncle) attending for each 
child.  Please return the reply slip below by Monday 6 February to let us know if you will be 
able to come along – this will help us make provision for someone to work alongside any 
children who don’t have a family member able to attend.   
 
We look forward to seeing you then.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Burton 
Reception Teacher  
 
 

Reply Slip – Reception – See how the children learn in school – Thursday 9 February 2017   

 

 
Child’s Name 
 

 

 
Name of parent/carer 
(grandparent/aunt/uncle) joining their child  
(please print) 
 

 
 

Please reply by Monday 6 February 2017 


